

Hon. John J. Mills

CHAIRMAN OF THE LEGISLATURE 11TH DISTRICT LEGISLATOR

February 18th, 2014

Dear Comptroller Mychajliw:

For the first time in decades a Republican majority exists in the legislature. We believe it is important to lead by example as a legislative caucus and find cost cutting measures within our own body and eliminate any wasteful spending from past leadership in the legislature.

I am writing to you to request a full review of all legislature expenditures over the last five years.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. I look forward to hearing from you.

Very truly yours?

Chairman John Mills